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.purposes therein set forth. 

WITNESS MY HAND AND ’OFFICIAL SEAL THE DAY AND YEAR AHOY SET FORTH. 

My commission Expires Oct. 13, 1926. (SEAL) F.AeSingler, Notary Public. 

Filed for record. at Tulsa, Tulsa County, Oklahoma, Feb. 13, 1923, at 4130 o’clock 

By Brady Brown, Deputy.- (SEAL) 0.G.Weavelr, County Clerk. 

#221692 NS My-IMOD 
RELEASE OF MORTGAGE. 

IN CONSIDERATION of the payment of the debt �heerein  named, I do hereby 

release Mortgage made by T.F. Renfrow 4 Ella Renfrosi, his wife, to Claude Macy, to 

Secure the payment of Two Thousand 00[100 Dolfars, and which is recorded in-DOok 220 

Mortgages, Page 629 of the Records of Tulsa County, State of Oklahoma, covering the 

That part of the north sest quarter 630 of the South east 
quarter (11) of Section three (3) in Township Nineteen (19) 

� North, of Range Twelve (12) East, of the Indian Babe and 
Meridian described as follows; Commencing at the North East 
corner of the said Northeast quarter (?p) of the South east 
quarter () of said Section Three (3) and from thence running 
South on the section line between said Section Three (3) and 

� Section TWO (2), 597.7 feet to a point of beginning, and from 
this point of beginning running thence West 722.7 feet to a 
ell:Ant on the diagenal line: running from the North west corner 
of said Northeast Quarter (i) of said Southeast quarter (117) of 
said Section Three (3) to the Southeast corner of said Northeast 
quarter of said Southeast quarter of said Section Three (3), and 
from said point on said diagonal line running thence Southeast on 
said diagonal line 1022.3 feet to the Southeast corner of said 
Northeast quarter of said Southeast quarter (11.) of said Section 
Three (3), and from this point running North on the Section line 
between said Section Three (3) and Section Two (2), 722.7 feet to 
the place of beginning except a strip of land on the north side 
of this tract, thirty (30) feet wide running from East to West 
Three Hundred (300) feet. 

Is redeemed paid off, Satisfied and Discharged in full, in Tulsa County, 
State of Oklahoma. 

Witness My Hand this 15 day of January, 1923, 

In the presence of Claude Macy, 

STATE OF TEXAS, ) 
GS. 

Cameron CountY, 

Beforeme, . The Undersigned, a Notary Public in ad for said County and 

State on this 15 day of January, 1923, personally appeared Claude Bacy, and - 

to me known to be the identical person who executed the within and foregoing in-

strument, and acknowledged to me that he executed the eaMe:.as hisfree. àn voluntary act 

and deed for the uses and Purposes therein set forth. 

Witness my hand and offibial seal the day and year last above set forth. 

A,K.Black, Notary Public, 
My commission eepites May 31, 1923. (SEAL) Cameron County, Texas,. 

ee, 

Filed for record-at Tulsa, Tulsa County, Oklahoma, Feby. 13, 1923, at 4;20 eldIeck r.m. 

By Brady Brown, Dgipty. (SEAL) 0.G.Weaver, County Clerk, 

#221699 NS. ,COMPARED  

RELEASE OF MORTGAGE. 

IN CONSIDERATION of the Payment of the debt secured. thereby, THE INTER-

STATE MORTGAGE TRUST COMPANY does hereby release the. Mortgage for $150:00 made to it 

by Margaret F.Mesgrave and Jelin W.Musgrave her husband, which is recorded iheBook 222 
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